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                From the Year Head’s Desk 

 

Term 1 Week 10         6 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings! As we enter into Week 10 of Term 1, we hope that the past weeks have been filled 

with moments of success, growth and learning! March Holidays is a timely break for our 

students to consolidate their learning and take this opportunity to spend some meaningful 

time together as a family and forge closer bonds.  

Every term, the teachers would affirm and recognise students for their exemplary behaviour. 

In this issue, we will be highlighting some of the students that have been affirmed by their 

form or subject teachers for displaying good core values and leadership qualities. Well done, 

Concordians! 

 

1. Students in the Spotlight  
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2. P6 Science Lesson 

During one of the Science lessons on energy, our P6 students had to conduct two 

experiments. One experiment requires them to measure the extent of depression caused by 

balls falling into sand. The other experiment requires students to shoot erasers from different 

positions using a rubber band to see how far these erasers can go. 
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Through hands-on activities and inquiry-based learning, students will be able to explore 

scientific concepts and develop critical thinking skills. By conducting experiments, students 

can gather evidence, ask questions, and test hypotheses, all while developing important 

scientific skills such as analysis, and interpretation. 

 

   

We hope you have a wonderful break, filled with fun and relaxation, and we look forward to 

welcoming you back in Term 2. Remember to keep reading, keep exploring, and keep 

learning – every day is an opportunity to discover something new!  

 

From the desk of: 

Mr Kumaran V (Year Head, Upper Primary) 

Miss Norishah Anwar (Assistant Year Head, Upper Primary) 


